


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This letter, with attachment, is being translated and will be distributed to units identified as French and Spanish in 
the United States, Canada, and Puerto Rico. Distribution in these languages will be complete within two weeks. If 
leaders need this notice in languages not listed above, they may contact the member of the Presidency of the 
Seventy who supervises the area. Area leaders can forward requests to the Publications and Media Project Office 
at Church headquarters (1-801-240-2933).                      06959 










